

The Vet Gazette



December 2021

Commander's Message

Dear Comrades,

As we near the end of this trying year, I hope everyone is still in good health. I know we are all getting ready for the holidays at this time, but I would like to see you at our next meeting, which is Wednesday, December 8th. We will start with a light lunch at 1800 hours followed by the Post meeting at 1900 hours. As noted in last month's newsletter, we will be holding a special election to fill a vacancy for the office of Trustee.

There will be a District meeting on December 12th at Waterloo Post beginning at 1300 hours.

On behalf of myself and the officers of the Post, I would like to wish everyone a very Merry Christmas and a safe, healthy and Happy New Year. Let's hope that 2022 is a better year than 2021. Stay safe and stay healthy.

Yours in Comradeship, Sean Miller Commander

Service Officer's Report

We were saddened to hear of the passing of Barb Bills, wife of Charlie Bills. We extend our condolences to Charlie and his family. Tom Burns is at the VA in Canandaigua and would enjoy hearing from you. His number is 585-393-8415.

Know of a Member Sick or Deceased??

If you know of a member who is sick or deceased, please call Chaplain Nate Browning (545-4986). Although we try to catch all the names in the Obits, we do miss some. Do not wait for a phone call. If you see a member's name or have personal knowledge of a member's passing, please let us know.

Meeting Happenings

A motion to donate \$250 to the USO was passed, along with a motion to donate \$250 to the Memorial Day Foundation. Another motion was approved to send \$500 to the Veterans Outreach Center. We welcomed guest, Patrick Shea from the Fairport Post. He has indicated an interest in transferring to our Post. A cake ceremony was held for the Marine Corps 246th Birthday with Charles Klauck the oldest and Jason Jipson the youngest Marines present.

Check Out Our Website

Check the website often as updated information on upcoming events as well as news you may be able to use is updated when needed. Check us out at www.vfw9483.org You can also access the minutes from our Post Meetings by logging in using your membership number as username and your last name as password. (Lower case).

Please Note: Older members who would like to attend the meetings but do not want to drive at night, please call one of the following members for a ride:

Lane Corson 747-7857

Tony Mitchell 233-1043

Sean Miller 203-7326

Post Contacts

Commander Sean Miller

Phone: 585-203-7326

Email: thigemdo13@gmail.com

Quartermaster Charles Klauck

Phone: 585-671-2302 or 585-305-9557

Email: chask809@outlook.com

Post Address

Ridge Webster Post 9483, VFW

PO Box 1140

Webster, NY 14580

Post Calendar

Dec 7th – Pearl Harbor Day

Dec 8th - Post Meeting

6:15 P.M. - Lunch

7:00 P.M. - Meeting

Dec 12th – District 8 Meeting at Waterloo

1300 Hours

Jan 12th - Post Meeting

6:15 P.M. - Lunch

7:00 P.M. - Meeting